

All State Postponing Meeting

1/13/2024, Zoom, 9:00 AM

In attendance: Danielle, Mackenzie, Coral, James, Karalee, Ally, Elle, Erika, Liisa

Goals:

- Dancers not able to attend on 1/14/2024 and can now attend on 1/21/2024
 - *Erika would like the board to allow this, Karalee agrees*
 - *James - strict timeline to open up that registration*
 - *Erika motions to allow registration to be open to dancers who missed the deadline or can now participate in all state in a 48 hour window, Coral seconds. 7 in favor, 0 abstain, 0 against*
- Dancers that are now not able to attend on 1/21/2024 due to postponing.
 - *School related accommodations (sports or other activities) we would do our best to work around. At the time of this meeting, two dancers have a cheer competition that would impact the second round of auditions.*
 - *Ally motions to accommodate kids for school specific activities with the stipulation that we will try our best to fit them into our current schedule. Karalee seconds. 7 in favor, 0 abstain, 0 against.*
 - *Mackenzie motions, James seconds. If requesting a refund, dancer will need to provide a reason for no longer being able to attend that is approved by the Board. An option could be to donate that to the scholarship fund. 7 in favor, 0 abstain, 0 not in favor*
- Reassign Winter Membership Meeting tasks for Board members now not able to attend

Liisa will reach out to coaches to confirm registration status and any additional needs.

Announce today, open 8 AM Sunday, closes 5 PM Monday.

Questions to consider for next year: Is this the best time of year for these auditions to be happening? Now that the dance scholarship is included and this is a one day event, how can we adjust or change?